## **QUE DELI**

Fort Washington Plaza, 333 West Fort Street, Detroit

February 6, 2024

**Detroit City Council** 2 Woodward Ave, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226

Re: Support for the Proposed Water Square Hotel Development

Dear Honorable City Councilmembers:

The Que Deli would like to express its support for the proposed project at 600 Civic Center Drive.

The tax revenue from these types of projects have had a significant positive impact on the revenue of the City of Detroit and the visitors that it will generate will be critical for small businesses like ours.

We are supportive of the project at 600 Civic Center Drive, which would provide much-needed hotel rooms to support more visitors to the City of Detroit and support restaurants and stores like Que Deli.

Que Deli is in support of the project and understands both the need and request for incentives on the project. In fact, I have met with the development team and have learned about the project and the benefits that it will have on the surrounding community.

I am confident that this team will build a first-rate project and will provide a high-quality operations team once it is complete. Thank you for supporting this project and allowing it to come to fruition.

Sincerely,

itim Kolami Mulami Kujtim Kolami Owner, Que Deli